
The Lane Senior Support Coalition Board had their monthly 
meeting on April 2nd, 2025. Among the items discussed 
were:


• Finding a new treasurer.

• Welcomed new board members.

• Distribution of brochures and business cards to members.

• Referral of persons in need who don't have Medicare to 

ADRC.

• Changes to bylaws.

• Results of the March 20th Churchill Art Show fundraiser.

• Art donations to the "Race For the Rest Of us" event in 

August.

• Where to store art items between events.

• New shared Board calendar logistics.

• New fundraising committee.

• Location of the Taste Of the Town (formerly Garden Party) 

for 2025.

• No new Board Member term renewals.

• Approval of minutes and finance reports for the month.


The next meeting is scheduled for May 7th, 2025.



